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Workshop participants during group activity at Hexagon International Hotel in Nadi




“TPG trains hoat owners

Naivunivuni villagers get a feel of NTPC training

eaching out to remote areas with es-
Rsential training is one of the key roles

of National Training and Productivity
Centre.

Our technical training team recently vis-
ited Naivunivuni, situated between Rakiraki

and Tavua to conduct
the first marine and
ports training in a vil-
lage setting for boat
operators.

A total of 26 excited
villagers were trained
for three weeks in
Basic Sea Safety
and Master Engi-

neer Class 6 packed

programmes. The
course was designed
to provide the learner
with the knowledge
and skills required to
respond effectively
as a crew member in
the event of an aban-
donment, fire on board , working safely on
small vessel and operate a vessel of less
than 20 gross tones (or less than 15 me-
tres) and not exceeding 250kW operating
within 15 nautical miles from the coastlines.

Acting Head of Department Captain Wai-

sea Bolatolu said the training spirit of the
villagers was impressive to note.

“It was a 100 percent attendance, with
people travelling from villages like Vitawa,
Vunitogoloa, Rakiraki and Draunivi. These
trainees are mostly fisherman and one from
a resort. It is their main source of their in-
come. They took great interest in learning
and have good experience in their work,”
said Captain Wise.

He said the demand for these courses are
high in villages especially on the need to
know MSAF regulations and his team will
continue to reach out to more villages.

Captain Wise said there is need and it is
very important to train and certify the villag-
ers working in this area.

“The villagers hope for more courses to be
provided in rural areas to improve knowl-
edge. They appreciated how the training
was conducted. It also helps us to under-
stand what more is needed and we will
surely continue to bring more courses to
the community,” he said.




